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Dear City Council Members,

 In this very challenging time, trying to support the many valuable organizations in our community while
juggling a very limited budget no doubt feels like a difficult and thankless job. 

Our senior center is an important resource for all ages. 
The many ways it contributes to a quality of life, trickles down to the community as a whole. 
This is an organization that helps us be the beautiful, special town it is. 
Please continue to support it.

Thank you for your hard work,
Paula Brent




